
Year 5 continued with their Early Aspirations
project. This week they were visited by "Eye

Doctors.”
 They got to use some of the equipment that
eye doctors use and explore their own, and

each others eyes!

Welcome to our new look newsletter! We are
looking forward to sharing whole school

information here. Please note class specific
updates will move over to “Reach more

parents” please ensure you have enrolled
your child. We currently have 42% of parents
who have enrolled and are  live on the app.

02.12.24 Y6 to visit Alexandra Park
05.12.24 Y3-Y4 Cluster Indoor Athletics 

11.12.24 PTA Christmas Disco
12.12.24 Moorhens & Curlews Ancient Greeks

Workshop
12.12.24 Tawny Owls Romans Workshop

17.12.24 Avocets, Kittiwakes & Curlews Ancient
Greeks Workshop

17.12.24 EYFS Christmas Performance
18.12.24 & 19.12.24 KS1 Christmas Performance
19.12.24 KS2 Christmas Performance, Christmas
Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch. Last day of

term 
06.01.25 Term Begins
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Lets look at Attendance Gold Awards

Skylarks: Jess
Swifts: Isaac & Herbie

Kingfishers: Thea
Snowy Owls: Esmae

Tawny Owls: Anais & Poppy-May
Little Owls: Robin
Curlews: Archie

Moorhens: Florence & Gabirella
Kittiwakes: Jamie & Paige

Avocets: Miley & Ivy

We are proud of you all! 
Well done! 

Academy weekly attendance: 
90.28%

Government target: 95%

Cygnets: 87.04%
Ducklings: 94.71%

Kingfishers: 92.46%
Skylarks: 90.80%

Swifts: 86.21%
Little Owls: 87.04%

Snowy Owls: 91.67%
Tawny Owls: 85.02%

Curlews: 93.24%
Moorhens: 90.34%
Avocets: 96.03%

Kittiwakes: 88.89%

Please speak to our Attendance
Officer if you require any support

with attendance

A special mention...

We'd like to give a huge
CONGRATULATIONS to Miley and

Jamie who competed in the Hastings &
Rother Cross Country finals yesterday.

We are super happy to announce that
Miley and Jamie have both qualified
for the Sussex finals in March which

will take place in Crawley! What a huge
achievement! We are all super proud

of you! 

Notices 

Christmas Disco Tickets will be on sale
in the mornings from Monday

(Thursday excluded)
from the PTA.

Tickets cost £2.00 per child! 


